Cyngor Tref Rhydaman
Ammanford Town Council

Notice of Delay in Approval of Annual Return for
Financial Year Ending 31st March 2024

To All Residents and Stakeholders,

This notice is to inform you that the Annual Return for the financial year ending 31st
March 2024, which was originally scheduled for submission and publication by the 30th
June 2024, will be delayed.

Revised Submission Date: 31st July 2024

Reason for Delay: Due to unforeseen circumstances, including staffing issues, the
preparation and audit of the Annuat Return have taken longer than anticipated.
Ammanford Council is committed to ensuring that the financial statements and related
documents are accurate and complete before submission.

Next Steps:
« The Council is working diligently to finalise the Annual Return.

« The revised submission and publication date is set for 31st July 2024.
+ We will keep you informed of any further updates regarding this matter.

Contact Information: Should you have any questions or require further information,
please do not hesitate to contact the Town Council on 01269 839570 orvia email at
clerk@ammanfordtc.co.uk.

We apologise for any inconvenience this delay may cause and thank you for your
understanding and patience.

~ Uil

Mrs Sara Murray
Interim Clerk for Ammanford Town Council

Date: 26" June 2024



